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HOPKINTON ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
NOTICE OF MEETING/HEARING CANCELLATION 

APRIL 2, 2024 
 
The Hopkinton Zoning Board of Adjustment meeting on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, is canceled 
due to the withdrawal of Joseph and Gail Pereschino's applications.  
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 7, 2024, and the deadline for 
submitting applications is Friday, April 12, 2024. 
 
For inquiries or further details, please contact the Planning Director at (603) 746-8243 or via 
email at planzone@hopkinton-nh.gov. 
 
 
 
 


